
 

 

 

Information for Candidates 

Summer 2024 - Results 

Results 

Results will be issued on results days in August as follows: 

 

Date Qualification type 

Thursday 15 August GCE (AS, A Levels) and other Level 3 qualifications 

Thursday 22 August GCSE and other Level 1/2 qualifications 

 

Arrangements for Results Days 

Candidates will be able to collect their results from the main hall between 9am and 11am.  A-Level 

candidates may collect their results on Thursday 15 August and GCSE candidates may collect theirs on 

Thursday 22 August.  Mr Warren, Miss Boulton and various teachers will be available in school on results 

day to answer any questions you may have about your results. 

If you are unable to collect your results, you may receive them by post (please send a stamped, 

addressed envelope to our Exams Officer, Miss Casey).  NB: The results will only be posted out to you 

on the actual results day, no earlier.  You may also ask someone to collect your results for you but you 

must send the name of this person, in advance, to Miss Casey (kcasey@congletonhigh.com) and proof 

of identity must be shown by the person collecting on results day. 

Post-Results Services 

If you have concerns about your results, there are a number of post-results services available.  

Information on the process can be found on our website.  Please contact Mr Warren 

(mwarren@congletonhigh.com) for advice before you proceed. 

Certificates 

Certificates, when received from the awarding organisations, will be issued to you at or following the 

Awards Evenings: 

GCSE:  Thursday 21 November 2024 

A-Level:  Wednesday 18 December 2024 
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